
   
    
 
 

August 20, 2015 
 
 
TO ALL FENCING FEDERATIONS IN ASIA AND OCEANIA 
 
  Re:  1ST ASIAN MASTERS FENCING CHAMPIONSHIPS 
 

In connection with the upcoming 1st Asian Masters Fencing Championships to be held in 
Manila on August 28 to 30, 2015, we wish to inform you of the following update: 
 
1. The FCA Veterans Council decided to make optional the use of Maraging blades.  However, 
the use of FIE Mask, and uniforms (minimum 350N) and plastron (800N) are still required. 
 
2.  The schedule of competition will be as follows: 

Aug 28      Aug 29    Aug 30 

Morning            Morning   Morning 
Men's Epee Individual  Men’s Foil Individual  Men’s Foil Team 

Women's Foil Individual  Women’s Saber Individual Women’s Saber Team 

Afternoon    Afternoon   Afternoon 
Men's Saber Individual  Men’s Epee Team  Men’s Saber Team 

Women's Epee Individual  Women’s Foil Team  Women’s Epee Team 

 

                                                                                          Evening 
            Dinner and Awarding 

**Championship dinner will be at the account of the organizers.** 

3.  Team Manager’s Meeting and Referee’s Meeting on August 27, 2015 

 

Thank you very much for your kind attention. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RICHARD I. GOMEZ      CELSO L. DAYRIT 
President       President 
Philippine Fencing Association    Fencing Confederation of Asia 


